RECEIVED

1 3 JUN 2018



Dear Sir/ Madam,

Just a quick letter to you regarding the application from Michael & Wendy Peters to changing the restaurant (Currently Jo's Kitchen)Into a public house (The New Pheasant) with outside seating.

With how Mr and Mrs Peters currently run The Gardeners

Arms next door and have done for quite a few years now we have no objections what so ever .They run a very good and tight ship and can only be praised for there efforts in keeping there public house a good and welcoming place to go .

there are currently outside seating just now on both premises . We hear very little noise coming from outside (including the usual town centre noise you would expect with staying in the street) even with the windows open. We hope they do well in the future.

Yours sincerely

1 9 JUN 2018

BECEINED



14th June 2018

To whom it may concern,

I have known Michael Peters for about 11 years. Initially as mobile disco and entertainer and more recently for the last 7 years as the landlord/manager of the The Gardeners Arms in Haddington.

Michael brought his knowledge of customer care and requirement to respect surrounding homes when he began at The Gardeners, balancing the needs of his customers with his responsibilities in the neighbourhood. He has ensured that the facade has been kept clear and tidy at all times and that noise pollution is kept to a minimum especially at weekends.

I can personally vouch for the latter as I live about 50 meters away and the noise of weekend revellers at night sometimes comes from the taxi offices 30 meters along the road, not from the Gardeners Arms.

